NOTICE OF MEETINGS

REOENVED

2019 MAR 22 A 8: 15

MALDEN LONG-TERM TRANSPORTATION PLANNING STUDY COMMITTEE MALUE MALUE MASS.

Stephen Winslow, Councillor at Large – Chair
Craig Spadafora, Councillor at Large
Peg Crowe, Ward 1 City Councillor
Keri Pyke, David Sentakilla and Brendan Connor – Citizen Representatives

The Malden Long-term Transportation Planning Study Committee will be holding meetings on the following dates and locations:

Meeting #5 - RESCHEDULED Monday APRIL 1, 2019 6:30 PM, Main Hall, Malden Senior Center 7 Washington Street, Malden

Meeting #6 Monday APRIL 29, 2019 6:30 PM, Main Hall, Malden Senior Center 7 Washington Street, Malden

AGENDA MEETINGS #5 & 6: Discuss research and develop list of recommended best practices for Malden

For further information or comment please contact Committee Chair Stephen Winslow at swinslow@cityofmalden.org or call 781-661-8032.